
 

 

  

 
Dear Pharmacists 
 
I am writing to you as your pharmacy is signed up to our locally commissioned service (LCS) stop smoking 
contract, which involves supplying nicotine replacement therapy (NRT) to clients of Be Well Tameside and 
Tameside Maternity Tobacco Dependency Team. 
 
From 1st November 2024 - Tameside Maternity Tobacco Dependency Team will use PharmOutcomes to 
request NRT, so from this date you will no longer receive NRT request letters. 
 
PharmOutcomes will automatically generate a combined invoice for you. We will therefore only be 
accepting manual invoices for NRT that has been requested by letter up to and including 30th November 
2024.  Please ensure you have sent any outstanding claims to publichealth.enquiries@tameside.gov.uk 
by 31st December 2024.  After this date, any outstanding claims will not be paid. 
 
If you have any queries about the introduction of PharmOutcomes or no longer wish to take part, please 
let me know, or contact happe.hoque@tameside.gov.uk . 

 
 

 Yours sincerely,  

 
 

James Mallion 
Interim Director of Public Health  
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Date:  29 October 2024 
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